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MTA LEGISLATIVE BRIEF

November 29, 2000

TO:

JULIAN BURKE, CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER



MTA BOARD OF DIRECTORS

FROM:
GOVERNMENT RELATIONS DEPARTMENT

Thursday, November 30, at 10:00 a.m., Assemblymember Gloria Romero has indicated she will hold a press conference on the steps of the MTA Gateway Building to announce a new piece of legislation.  From verbal communication, it appears that the legislation would establish an “escrow account” to hold state funds during a strike.  It is unsure if this bill would only pertain to the MTA, other transportation entities or, all governmental entities.  As staff receives more information, we will share it with the Board.
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